May 4, 2022

Wilshire Law Firm, PLC
Ricardo Chavez, Esq.

3055 Wilshire Blvd., 12" Floor
Los Angeles, CA 90010

RE: Sandra Madrigal

Dear Ricardo Chavez, Esq.,

CITY COUNCIL
Geoff Dale - Mayor
Katie Burnworth — Mayor Pro-Tem
Robert Amparano - Councilmember

Karin Eugenio - Councilmember
James Tucker - Councilmember

CITY MANAGER
Dennis H. Morita

ASSISTANT CITY MANAGER
Alexis Brown

CITY ATTORNEY
Geoff Holbrook

Notice is hereby given that the application to present a late claim which you presented to the City

of Imperial on April 4, 2022 was denied on May 4, 2022.

WARNING

If you wish to file a court action in this matter, you must first petition the appropriate court for an
order relieving you from the provisions of Government Code section 945.4 (Claims presentation
requirement). See also Government Code Section 946.6. Such petition must be filed with the
court within six (6) months from the date your application for leave to present a late claim was

denied.

Dennis Morita, City Manager
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